
 

 

21 April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y11 Students 
SATURDAY INTERVENTION FROM APRIL 2022 
 
We are very mindful that the last 2 years has had a detrimental impact on the learning of our students and to support our Y11’s 
through to their GCSE’s, (which are only 4 weeks away) the College has continued to organise extra Saturday intervention.  These 
sessions proved a great success last term and were very well attended. Outlined below are details on what subjects are being 
offered and the times/dates etc.  These sessions will run on a Saturday morning from 9.00am to 12.00pm (unless otherwise stated 
below).  I therefore ask parents to go through the list below with your son and indicate which intervention session you/he feels 
he would benefit attending.   
 
You will understand that once you have indicated your son will be attending then in terms of organising staff, it is only fair to his 
teachers that he attends.  If your son fails to attend, staff will also have to contact home for safeguarding reasons.  

Name of Student:    

Date Subject Please tick the subjects on the dates your son will be 
attending 

Saturday 23 April French  

Saturday 23 April Psychology  

Saturday 23 April (10.30-12.00) Maths  

Saturday 30 April French  

Saturday 30 April Computer Science  

Saturday 30 April Creative iMedia  

Saturday 30 April Media Studies  

Saturday 30 April Music Technology  

Saturday 30 April French  

Saturday 30 April Psychology  

Saturday 30 April (10.30-12.00) Maths  

Saturday 7 May Media Studies  

Saturday 7 May Psychology  

Saturday 7 May (10.30-12.00) Maths  

Saturday 14 May French  

Saturday 14 May Computer Science  

Saturday 14 May Creative iMedia  

Saturday 14 May Music Technology  

Saturday 14 May Psychology  

Saturday 14 May (10.30-12.00) Maths  

Saturday 21 May French  

Saturday 21 May (10.30-12.00) Maths  

All the above sessions have a limited number of spaces so we encourage that you return the slip as soon as possible to 
Ms Deramchi to ensure that your son is allocated a space.  As a reminder, students DO NOT need to wear uniform.  
 
Whilst I appreciate that it is not compulsory, I sincerely hope that you encourage your son to attend and make him aware that 
these interventions are in place in order for him to achieve his very best in his GCSE’s. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Ms Deramchi, Head of Y11 on rabea.deramchi@kemnal-tkat.org. 
Yours faithfully 

Mr Christian Cavanagh 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 
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